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A message from Miss Towler...
Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a very busy but wonderful week for our final one of the term.

The children impressed me so much with their resilience, courage and

creativity whilst performing in front of their loved ones. A special thank you to Rev Paulie who made us all feel very

welcome at St Mary’s Church for our Carols at Candlelight service. It was a lovely opportunity to sing some well

known Christmas carols whilst appreciating the beauty of our local church. Rev Paulie kindly helped select our

Christmas readings which were read out beautifully by three very brave members of Team Neptune: Elliott, Jessica

and Hattie.

I really do hope you have a lovely Christmas holiday, a well deserved rest and we look forward to seeing you on

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 ready for the start of the New Year. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year Team TPA!

Best wishes,

Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Our school attendance this TERM is: 96.53%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Neptune: 96.20%

Saturn: 97.25% Top Team Attendance :)

Jupiter: 96.73%

Venus Reception: 94.85%

Our school attendance this WEEK is: 89.79%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Neptune: 90.61%

Saturn: 91.20% Top Team Attendance :)

Jupiter: 87.86%

Venus Reception: 88.89%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless

they are unwell we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

TPAC update

Christmas Market: What a big success our Christmas Market was last Friday.

Thank you to everyone who came along and joined us for this fabulous

fundraiser. Whether you were involved in spending your spare change or

running a stall as TPAC your support was very much appreciated!



My child is late for school…what should I do?

Over recent weeks we have been struggling with the number of children

arriving late to school. We have found that more and more children have been

arriving at school late meaning they are then required to be dropped off at

their classroom by Mrs Loney in the office. By being late they then miss vital

learning and often struggle to settle into their classroom routines.

Our school gates open at 8.45am and all children should be in school by 8.50am. Our school gates close at

8.55am and so if your child arrives late after the gates close we ask that families follow the guidance

shared here.

Parents must accompany their child to the school entrance where a staff member will open the school

entrance and ask that families sign their child in using the school inventory sign in system explaining the

reason for their absence. When children are late and arrive after 8.55am this is recorded as a late mark.

This will affect your child’s attendance.

It is not safe for your child to access school without being accompanied as there is not always a staff

member in the office. Regardless of the year group your child is in, they must be brought to the school

entrance and a reason for the late mark must be given. This has to be added on your child’s file. If your child

is late on several occasions you will be required to meet as part of a late attendance action plan meeting.

Please help us by ensuring that your child arrives at school before 8.50am. Thank you for your support

with this.

Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Tuesday 3rd Jan School reopens for the Spring term (Please note Tuesday return date)

Monday 9th Jan NEW: KS2 Football Club with York FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your

child from the front school entrance

Tuesday 10th Jan NEW: KS1&2 Music and Singing Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect

your child from the front school entrance

NEW: KS1&2 Dodgeball 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your child from the front school

entrance

Wednesday 11th

Jan

Team Saturn swimming session (see letter for further details)

Thursday 12th Jan NEW: Team Venus Reception Craft Club with Miss Ambler 3.20pm - 4.25pm. Please

collect your child from the EY front entrance.

NEW: KS1&2 Dance Club with York Dance Space 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your

child from the front school entrance.

Twitter at TPA

Please click on the link below to see if your child is appearing on Twitter right now! Tadcaster

Primary Academy 🌈 (@TadPrimaryAcad)

https://twitter.com/TadPrimaryAcad
https://twitter.com/TadPrimaryAcad


Internet Safety with Mr Ramzan

Please see the link below for some useful guidance for Parents regarding how to keep your child

safe online. This is especially important at a time when children will be receiving gifts of new

devices over Christmas. There is some great age appropriate guidance for children of all ages so

please take the time to look at this online resource for Parents and Carers.

Parent Safe Online Safety
See further useful guidance about setting up new devices on the image below.

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.7pzzapffhj9q


🎄Celebrating Christmas at TPA (Part Two!) 🎄
Look at how we celebrated Christmas at TPA!


